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Mai Vang

To: Halima Yussuf
Subject: RE: 381 Fry Street

From: Halima Yussuf <halimayussuf612@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2023 9:55 AM 
To: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: 381 Fry Street 
 
Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
I want the hearing to be on the phone I already confirm this I don’t really want to go back-and-forth on this and I already 
told you but whatever you guys cleaned on April 26 was not in the warning plus you guys came back 29 days later, telling 
us that you guys clean the place, we complied and clean when we supposed to clean and then you came back 29 days 
later and tell us that we I didn’t clean anything and you can see the picture down there it says April third and we had till 
April 6 to clean the place up. That was the warning and I am hoping whatever that we are fighting over for is the same 
thing because the video showed that you guys clean in front of the garage not the actual backyard so just to confirm all 
you guys cleaned was in front of the garage, right, if not come with a video evident, you guys going into our backyard 
cleaning it as far as I know we didn’t get a warning about in front of the garage all we got a warning for was the 
backyard, whatever that was in the fence.  I am sorry, but we complied.   
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